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Our sporting success has been another highlight of the term. Our swimming team came first in the local 

gala and we are now through to the county finals. We are also through to the county finals in hockey. Our 

teams performed admirably at the strenuous cross country competition at RHS. We’ve also had a whole 

school cross country event and a pyramid competition – good job we do the daily mile every day to keep 

up our running stamina! 

 

 

 

After reading The Gingerbread Man, the children 

in Foundation Stage wanted to make some! They 

wrote their own shopping lists, walked to the shop 

to buy ingredients and then made gingerbread 

men biscuits with the residents of Woodbridge 

Lodge. 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 performed a brilliant version of 

‘Roll Back the Stone’.  The singing and dancing 

was really impressive and everyone performed 

very enthusiastically. 

 

 

 
In RE, Year 4 pupils have been learning about 

reconciliation. They have enjoyed using plasticine 

to make models of characters from Bible stories 

who are reconciling. This model represents the 

father and son from 'The Prodigal Son'.  

 

 

 

Year 5 enjoyed a day splashing around in the 

river Deben as part of their learning about 

rivers. Here they are at Debenham collecting 

river data.  

 


